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To whom it may concern,

I’'m choosing to submit comments to the appeal hearing, reference: development permit denial -appeal number 8—
2025. Site: 257 Campion Crescent.

The .07 meter/about 2 inch concern, is irrelevant. It does not cause any infringement on anyone’s property and as far
as I’m concerned, it is a non-issue.

I’'m grateful that my neighbour decided to create a suite and supply our city with affordable housing, which is very
lacking.

I live directly across the street from this property that is well maintained and does not negatively affect my property
value which I can’t say about many of the properties surrounding my lot.

I think my tax dollars would be better spent on more concerning issues like the upkeep of yards that cause lower
property value and fire hazards.

Sincerely,

Shannon Blais
-Campion Cres.

Sent from my iPhone





